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Hello, | am writing today to add my support for the passage of
SB2247.

| have been restoring vintage vehicles for over 40 years, and have
had to deal with the problems associated with obtaining a title for
a vehicle.

| believe these classic cars and trucks are part of our ND heritage
and as such deserve to be preserved and if possible put back in
operating condition and driven for the enjoyment of all.

In the process of restoration a lot of money is spent on the
projects that adds to the benefit of the local economy.

Thank you for taking the time to write this bill and | hope you are
successful in your efforts.

Gregory Bell
Minot, ND 58701



